
 

Media Statement 

18 September 2024 

"We have come across a report published by The Standard (Kenya) claiming that the Adani 

Group made a statement regarding the Kenya Airports Authority and the approval process 

of a proposal. We would like to clarify that this report is entirely false. The Adani Group has 

neither issued any such statement nor engaged with the media on this matter. We urge 

media outlets to verify information through official channels before publishing, to avoid 

the spread of misinformation" 

 

- Spokesperson - Adani Group 


